
 

 

 

 

 

Your response 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to participate in your Electronic Communications Code consultation. 

The Scottish Road Works Commissioner employs 5 staff and receives grant-in-aid of approximately 
£410,000 per annum. 

We have reviewed the contents of the consultation and, upon reflection, can advise that we have no 
comments to make. 

Regards, 

Office of the Scottish Road Works Commissioner 

 




